
City of Bastrop – Request for Qualifications (RFQ) 

Hotel and Convention Center 

The City of Bastrop is seeking Statements of Qualifications (SOQs) from qualified firms to 
conduct a Feasibility Study for a Hotel and Convention Center. The study will assess 
market demand, financial viability, site suitability, and economic impact. 

 The RFQ outlines the scope of work, submission requirements, and evaluation criteria. 

RFQ Issue Date: October 3, 2025 
Submission Deadline: October 17, 2025, by 3:00 PM CST 

Interested firms may request the full RFQ by contacting: 

Taylor Andry 
Executive Administrative Assistant 

        tandry@cityofbastrop.org 

   (512) 332-8909 

The City reserves the right to reject any or all submissions. 

 


